
ADVERTISEMENT FOR
BIDS

Sealed  proposals  will  be
received  by  the  Plum
Borough  Municipal
Authority,  4555  New  Texas
Road,  Pittsburgh,  PA  15239,
for the Logans Ferry Pump
Station  Upgrades,  at  the
Authority  Office  until  1:00
PM, prevailing time on April
30th, 2024 and at said office
publicly  opened  and  read
aloud.   Bidding  Documents
may  be  obtained  from  KU
Resources,  Inc.,  by  Emailed
Electronic  Copy  only  for  no
cost to the bidding contractor.
Please  email,
cprokopik@kuresources.com
to obtain electronic copies of
the  bid  documents.  Each
proposal  must  be
accompanied  by  a  certified
check  or  bid  bond  in  the
amount of not less than 10%
of the total amount bid, made
payable  to  Plum  Borough
Municipal Authority.
The  project  will  encompass
but  not  be  limited  to  the
following scope of work:

• Contractor will remove
existing 12" inlet gate valve

and remove 12” loop bypass.
Disconnect 6” suction and

discharge lines up to existing
pumps.

• Remove 12” pipe work
down to 6” 300 lb flange gate
valve. Remove existing 12”

discharge pipe down to
existing gate valve on

discharge side.
• Reuse on site existing blank
flange, install it on discharge
side of gate valve to cap off
line no longer in use. Reuse
existing 12” - 90 elbow in

place of existing TEE. Run new
6” - 300# flange pipe down to

existing 6” gate valve with
new stainless-steel, floor
mounted pipe supports.

• Install additional 6” gate
valve before pressure

reducing valves. Install new
custom-built stainless-steel

thrust support behind installed
12” - 90 elbow.

• Technicians will remove old
pipe work, clean site from

debris or disposable materials,
work with station operators to
return pump station back to

normal service. New
stainless-steel nuts and bolts

will be used on all new
pipework and new gaskets

included.
The Owner reserves the right
to waive any informality or to
reject  any  or  all  bids.   No
Bidder  may  withdraw  his
proposal within 120 days after
the actual date of the opening
of the proposals. Attention of
bidders is particularly called to
the  requirements  as  to
conditions of employment to
be  observed  and  minimum
wage rates to be paid under
the contract.
**NOTE**  -  PROVIDING  AN
EMAIL  ADDRESS  IS
MANDATORY  WHEN
PURCHASING  CONTRACT
DOCUMENTS.  ALL
ADDENDUMS,
ANNOUNCEMENTS,
CORRESPONDENCE, ETC. WILL
BE  SENT  VIA  EMAIL.  IF  AN
EMAIL  ADDRESS  IS  NOT
PROVIDED, IT IS UNDERSTOOD
THAT THE  PURCHASER WILL
NOT  RECEIVE  ANY
ANNOUNCEMENTS
REGARDING THE PROJECT.


